
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Developments following Provincial Macro 

Organisation Government (PMOG) meeting  
 

Draft matching, transferring and placing of staff 

Matching and placing of staff continued as mentioned in the previous Informus dated 16 January 2023. 

As members were informed previously, only 28 staff members remained in excess during the previous 

exercise. The committee proceeded with the allocation of staff against vacant funded positions on the 

interim post establishment. 

 

Out of the 28 staff members who were in excess, only 12 remained without being placed in positions. 

Those who remain without positions will be carried additional to the post establishment until the 

permanent post establishment is approved. Therefore, it means no staff member will be transferred to 

other departments. 

 

Letters of placement will be issued to each staff member with a possible placement according to the 

interim post establishment. Most of staff members were placed as is, in their initial positions, except for 14 

staff members who were placed in other positions similar to what they did before the placing and 

matching process began. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. For more information, please contact Perfect Zulu on 082 

880 8944. 
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